
Hello,  
I am writing to voice my opposition to House Bill 3063. I believe strongly in our right as Americans to 

make our own medical decisions. As a survivor of childhood vaccine injury, I want to be able to 
choose to more widely space my children's vaccines and not have that impact whether or not they 
can be in school.  
Many of the countries with the highest vaccine compliance rates don't have higher rates through coercion. 
They have several things in common:  
1. A vaccine injury database which is completely transparent and comprehensive. This is something we 
desperately need.  
2. Less total vaccines over the course of childhood. There are many reasons documented by science that 
spreading out our vaccines and giving less at one time is a much more safe approach with regards to both 
public health and individual reactions.   
If we attempt to coerce parents into vaccinating rather than using science, data and information we are on a 
slippery slope away from freedom and liberty and towards dictatorship. This is not okay in a day and age 
when we have so much science and technology at our fingertips, as well as the ability to look at how other 
countries are handling vaccination.  
Thank you for taking the time to read this.  
Bethany Drohmann  
Eugene, OR 97405 
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